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April 28, 1966.

Dr. Daniel Cosio Villegas,
Apartado M-2123,
México 1, D.F.

Dear Dr. Villegas:

Thank you very much for letting us see your article "The
United States and Cuba: The latin American Outlook". We are agreed
that we would like to publish this but feel that there are one or
two passages which require some editing. The passage on page 15
about the hydrangea and the following sentences about the impression
the individual American makes abroad seem to us to need a little
careful qualification if you are not to be accused of vague generali-
zation. This is the passage we are most concerned about. There are
one or two other minor passages which we would like to edit to a
very slight extent. Would you be agreeable to our doing this editing
and then sending you our edited version for your approval or, of
course, rejection? I feel that it would save us both time and agony
if we were to deal with the problem in this manner.

I would like to emphasize our real enthusiasm for your work.
We are most interested in publishing it and I hope that we may col-
laborate satisfactorily upon the creation of a final version. Thank
you again for letting us see your work. With good wishes,

Yours sincerely,
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Robin Skeltbn.
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The Mulahat Review

The Univeraity of Vietoria
Victoria, British Columbis
CANADA,

Dear My, Skeltoni
Thanks for your letter of April 28,
I have no cbjection to consider your suggestions

in regard to my article sent to you, As soon as I have
them, I shall write you back.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Cosio Vili:gnn
Apartado Postal MN-2123
Fate Lo 3&& nn,m



